
 

Keyworth United  
Community Football Club 
BGS Parking - 
Matchday Overflow Parking Information 

 
 

• The BGS Car park is only to be used on Saturday & Sunday morning Matchday fixtures. 
• The Car park is covered by evening security lighting and CCTV coverage. 
• There will be a member of Keyworth United Staff to help marshall vehicles, please ensure vehicles are 

parked in designated parking areas and please be mindful of high vehicles i.e vans parking under the 
solar panel bays. 

• Please always adhere to the 15MPH speed limit and follow the one-way system. 
• Vehicles are left at the owners own risk. 
• Please refrain from the “cleaning” of football boots in the car park 
• The Car park will be locked in the Evening so NO OVERNIGHT STAYS 
• Please use BGS rather than the grass verge on Platt Lane 
• PLEASE NOTE: NICKER HILL BETWEEN PLATT LANE AND WOLDS DRIVE WILL BE CLOSED FROM 

THE 4th MARCH 2024 FOR APPROX. 2 WEEKS. (SEE YELLOW BOX BELOW) 
• If arriving from Melton Road please follow Platt Lane to the end turn right then left onto Normanton Ln. 

In 400 yards take left onto Wynbreck Drive and left onto Wolds Drive. Follow Wolds drive to the end then 
turn right BGS will be immediately on your left. 
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